From: Marc Lindshield

To: Marc Lindshield

Subject: [EXTERNAL] * * Meeting CANCELLATION - POSTPONEMENT * * No SP/LH CPG Annual Meeting This

Month/Week (3-10-2023)

Date: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 12:40:27 AM

This email came from an external source. Be cautious about clicking on any links in this email or opening attachments.

Public Notice

The San Pasqual / Lake Hodges Community Planning Group Annual Meeting and Election has been **POSTPONED**.

Greetings all,

Due to a recent hospitalization and ongoing treatment after release, I failed to make the necessary arrangements and required public notice to allow for our regular annual meeting held in March each year. I accept full responsibility for this happening and sincerely apologize to everyone.

I had recently conducted a straw poll of interest for continuing the CPG given the ongoing changes for groups within the City structure and our unusual community makeup. Six people responded, and all voiced their support of continuing the group as a vital means to maintain community communication.

As we emerge from the recent cancellation of both State and Local States of Emergency related to the COVID-19 Pandemic, I am working on rescheduling this year's Annual Meeting and Election of Members, which will be published/noticed in the near future.

Please help support the Group by sharing future notice and encouraging members of our communities participation.

Very truly yours,

Marc Lindshield - Chair San Pasqual / Lake Hodges Community Planning Group.